
Bits and Pieces . . . and Please keeP them coming in! 
 
 
 Here is your 127th Midland Unitarian Association Bits & Pieces for February 2019. If you want any news from 

your congregation included here, please send it to me (details below) 
 

MIDLAND UNITARIAN ASSOCIATION OF  
LAY PREACHERS & SERVICE LEADERS 

SPRING TRAINING DAY 
 

Topic: Music in Worship 
 

Course Leaders: Revs. Ant Howe and Danny Crosby 
 

When: Saturday 16th March 2019 
 

Where: Kingswood Meeting House, Packhorse Lane, Hollywood B47 5DQ 
 

Times: 9.30 am – 4.15 pm 
 

Cost: FREE to MUA congregations; £10 to others. 
 

A flyer is going round with this issue of Bits & Pieces 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

MIDLAND UNITARIAN ASSOCIATION ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

When: Saturday 30th March 2019 
 

Where: Shrewsbury Unitarian Church, High St, Shrewsbury SY1 1LR 
 

Guest Speaker: Karen Hanley, Parliamentary liaison person for Unitarians 
 

Times: 10.30 am – 4.00 pm 
 

Lunch: provided by SUC - £5 a head. 
 

The 153rd Annual Report will be posted out to congregations in February. Please come along to 
the AGM and have a say in what we will be doing in the next twelve months. 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
KEY MESSAGES FROM MUA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE, JANUARY 2019 

 
1. Annual General Meeting and Spring Training Day details – see above. 
2. Meet the new Unitarian Chief Officer: members of the Executive Committee have been 
invited to meet Elizabeth Slade, the new Unitarian Chief Officer, at Unitarian New Meeting in 
Birmingham, on 29th March. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
If you have any contributions for the next Bits & Pieces, please send them to me at 5, Martins 
Road, Piddington, Northampton NN7 2DN or via e-mail to revsuewoolley@gmail.com  Thank 
you! 


